JANUARY 2024 TRAFFIC TUESDAY WEBINAR

· Title: How Do We Prove It? A Case Study of DUI Investigation & Conviction after Narcan (Ohio Bar Approval for 1.5-hr CLE General Credit)
· Date: Tuesday, January 16, 2024
· Time: 2:00p-3:30p Eastern
· Presenter: Nathaniel Grimm
· Officer, Drug Recognition Expert Instructor
· Lincoln (Nebraska) Police Department
· Registration: https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/2088859219818441307
· Description: In early 2020, a Lincoln Police Officer responded to a call of an unconscious driver, who fire and medical personnel ultimately revived with Naloxone. The officer requested the assistance of a Drug Recognition Expert, and despite the driver now being sober, officers were able to establish probable cause to cite the driver for DUI. Through cooperation between the officers and the County Attorney's office, many defense challenges were overcome and a conviction was obtained at a jury trial in a case where the evidence of impairment was little more than "Narcan worked."

After registering you will receive a confirmation email containing instructions on how to join the webinar.  To ensure that you are able to log on, please register at least 4 hours in advance.  Please make sure you retain the confirmation email sent to you.  Be careful to enter your email address correctly.  You will not be able to join the webinar if you do not receive a confirmation email. Upon completing the webinar, each attendee must email his/ her Ohio bar number to hreesetsrp@gmail.com as certification of attendance, and she will submit them to the Ohio Supreme Court.
If you are unable to attend this webinar at the scheduled time, YOU WILL NOT RECEIVE CLE CREDIT. If you would still like to watch it, please register as indicated.  Everyone who is registered will receive a link to the recording of the webinar regardless of whether they attended. 
This activity has been approved by the Supreme Court of Ohio Commission on Continuing Legal Education for 1.5 general CLE credit hours for prosecutors.  There is a twenty-four (24) hour limitation on Live Interactive Webinars (Gov. Bar R. X, Sec. 5 (E)(2))

If you have any questions or need any assistance registering for the webinar, please feel free to contact Vin Petty at VinPetty@FloridaTSRP.com or hreesetsrp@gmail.com.

These webinars are being conducted on the National TSRP Program webinar account. The account is funded through the NAPC/NHTSA Cooperative Agreement, Project Number 693JJ92050011.

